
 
 
 

 

For Immediate Release         
July 14, 2017           

           
HUD Releases FY 17 Notice of Funding Application for Continuum of Care Program 

 
SACRAMENTO –  The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) released the Fiscal Year 2017 
Continuum of Care (CoC) Program Competition Notice of Funding Application (NOFA) this morning. 
Communities must submit the final consolidated application by September 28th. 

 
Sacramento Steps Forward, which is Sacramento’s lead agency for the Continuum of Care, and project 
consultant HomeBase are currently reviewing the NOFA and drafting a summary of the Competition and its 
requirements for both the CoC and Project Applicants to provide guidance for this year's process.  

 
This, along with the local competition process and a timeline of events will be presented at the FY 2017 NOFA 
Kick-Off Conference, a date of which we will announce in the following weeks.  
 
In fiscal year 2016, homeless service providers were awarded approximately $19 million in continuum of care 
funding, a $700,000 increase over the previous award.  
 
The FY 2017 NOFA was posted on grants.gov and the HUD Exchange. 
 

### 

https://www.hudexchange.info/programs/e-snaps/fy-2017-coc-program-nofa-coc-program-competition/

